From the President:

Meetings Continue!

Guild Members Will meet in November and
December. Things have changed and there Will Be
a meeting of the membership as usual in November
and December. Continue to send Sue Chrysler your
Show and Tell so we can see and enjoy your
accomplishments

The Board has no current plan to meet in person in
the beginning of 2021. We do anticipate being able
to safely meet in person sometime next year. But
for now the Zoom meetings will continue into
2021. Donna Bracewell has great ideas that we can
do while we visit on Zoom.

Plus we need to get started with planning 2021!
We plan virtual presentations and workshops. I'm
super excited that Krista Moser will give a
workshop through Zoom. More to follow.

If you have a favorite quilting skill, share it with
everyone by giving a presentation. Or lead a
workshop through the BBQG Zoom account. Do
you have a favorite block that you can share how to
make in a workshop? Think about what you can
share with everyone. Contact me by

email denisemackan@gmail.com and tell me what
you are thinking.

With our "new normal™ provided by Zoom we can
continue to get together and visit.

Denise
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And the President Elect...

Hi BBQG members,

| just wanted to touch base with you, and let you
know the board is still connecting and discussing
ideas for our guild moving forward. The pandemic
has kept many of you from meeting in person, but
there are still plenty of ways to connect with each
other, and we will be discussing some of them at
our November Zoom meeting.

Also, several of the BBQG bees have worked out
ways to meet and still social distance; and several of
them are open for new members. If you want to
visit as a guest to see if it is a fit for you, you are
welcome to do just that. I’ve talked to bee leaders,
and if you are uncomfortable or unable to meet in
person, several groups will have kits available to
complete and return.

Please join us on Zoom meetings the second
Tuesday of the month at 7pm to find out about even
more opportunities to enjoy quilting with other
members of the guild safely! If you do not receive
an email in time (We’ve found sometimes emails
are delayed from GroupWorks), you can also find
the login ON GroupWorks the day of the meeting.

Thanks,

Donna Bracewell
President Elect BBQG

November 2020
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Treasurer's Report

For the Month of September 2020

Checking
Beginning Balance - Checking
per bank

Deposits Made

Checks Cleared
Ending Balance per Bank

Less Outstanding Checks
Ending Balance - Checking per
Register

Service & Integrity Since 1986

www.sewvaccity.com

3800 State Highway 6 S.
Suite 100
College Station, Tx 77845

Savings
Beginning Balance - Savings
per Bank

Interest Received
Transfers to Checking

Ending Balance - Savings

Total Cash Balance

* Qutstanding checks
1746 50.00

Total 50.00

Submitted by Susan Beasley

Sew Vac Crry

(979) 693-6592

Exquisite Fabrics
Notions, Patterns, Books, Classes

Authorized BabyLock Retailer
Handi Quilter Rep

LONEASTAR
nguéétwo’oé/y

4301A S.Texas Ave.
Bryan, TX 77802
www.lonestarquiltworks.com

Terry Hhrabaneh

Owner

(979) 595-1072

FAX (979) 595-1074
lonestarquiltworks@suddenlink.net
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Norma's Embroidery & Quilt Studio
310 Stoney Hills Court
College Station,

Norma Reel
586-770-7166

Janet Kirkpatrick
7577 Bickham Cemetery Rd.
Bryan TX. 77808

979-324-4498

com/jkauitingservices




Bee News...

The Material Girls continue to finish projects. Here's their latest.

Mary Jane Deen

Dottie Wilson

Brazos Bluebonnet Quilt Guild Newsletter Volume 43, Number 11, November 2020 Page 3



Susan Beasley

Sue ldol

Next Zoom Meeting
November 10, 2020
7:00 p.m.

Log on details available November s via
email.
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